
City of Scottsbluff, Nebraska
Monday, August 5, 2013

Regular Meeting

Item Reports3

Council to consider the following KENO requests from the Parks 
Department:
Council to hear a request for Keno funds to pay for the remainder of signs for Riverside Park.The 
department replaced 4 rules and regulation signs along the pathway as well as a new Riverside Park 
Campground sign and a new sign for the Jaycee pond sign.  Total request-  $4307.00.

The Parks and Recreation Department is requesting Keno funds for the 4th annual Harvest Night event 
to be held on October 4th, 2013.  This is a FREE event and has become a very popular and successful 
one.  Funds will allow us to advertise and purchase supplies.  Total request - $6000.00.

The Parks and Recreation Department is requesting Keno funds to upgrade the electrical capacity in 
Riverside Park. Increased use including rentals, parties and events has proven that we do not have the 
capacity to handle all of the electrical needs in the park.  Total request - $5500.00.                                                                        
**This request will NOT duplicate the 2014 CIP request for electrical services.  The CIP request will be 
electrical for lights, signage and electricity for irrigation system.  This request is for electrical upgrades 
near the restroom and playground area.  This request is also needed before the end of this fiscal year to 
accommodate for the upcoming Harvest Night event.

Staff Contact: Perry Mader, Park and Rec Director
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